
 

WAIANAE COAST FLOOD MITIGATION TOWN HALL MEETING SUMMARY 

57 individuals signed in for the Waianae Coast Flood Mitigation Town Hall Meeting held on March 28, 2012 at the 

Waianae District Park and 67 in total attended the meeting including presenters and volunteers.  Of the 57 

individuals who signed in, 21 meeting feedback forms were received indicating a 37% response rate.  The overall 

response from the meeting was positive and the best indication is in the answers reflected below: 

The feedback form asked participants to identify the statement that reflected their opinion: 

Description 
Strongly 
Disagree 

Disagree Neutral Agree 
Strongly 

Agree 
Blank 

1.  The meeting helped me become more 
informed about flood mitigation efforts. 

  4 5 12  

2.  I received an update on pending State 
projects related to flood mitigation. 

   6 15  

3.  I am already involved or now know how to 
get involved in flood mitigation efforts. 

  3 7 10 1 

4.  The information presented was relevant 
and useful to me. 

  2 6 13  

 
Participants were asked how they heard about the meeting and to check all that apply. 

• Mail (7)  Blog   Westside Stories (4)  Meeting (2) 

• Email (12)  Facebook (1)  Star Advertiser   Other (6) – Friends, Family, 

Flyer, KHON News, Ka Wai Ola 

Task Force Members 

 

Participants were also allowed to provide additional comments or suggestions? 

• More like this please!  Ono food! 

• I think there should be fines for dumping.  If Representatives can propose a bill that would be good.  Should find 

ways to make tires into some helpful recycle items in the community. 

• Can we start on time? 

• Would love to have e-mails sent to me for the next hearing to testify for future support. 

• Music before meeting.  Start on time. 

• Great update meeting. 

• You always do a great job at informing us.  Let's make more citizens accountable & involved. 


